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 Endorsements Committee Notice
 

The next meeting of the Endorsements Committee will be 

 Saturday December 8, 2007 at 11:00 am at  

 

Fiddlers’ Bistro  

 6009 W. Third Street,  

Los Angeles 90036  

(just west of La Brea).   

We will make recommendations on ballot 
propositions for the February 5, 2008 

election.  

Please join Susie Shannon, Vice Chair &  
Endorsements Committee Chair and an enthusiastic membership 

 For further information, or to rsvp that you are attending, please contact 
Susie Shannon at endorsements@socalgrassroots.org.  

 General information regarding the Southern California Grassroots 
http://www.socalgrassroots.org 

 Blog site for the Southern California Grassroots 
http://www.socalgrassroots.blogspot.com/ 
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